
 Notice 

Public Hearing 

Daggett County Commission 

Tuesday, November 26, 2013 – 10:30 A.M. 

Daggett County Courthouse 

95 N 1st W – Manila, UT  

 

 The Daggett County Commission has scheduled a Public Hearing to be held 

on Tuesday, November 26, 2013 at 10:30 A.M. at the Daggett County Courthouse 

for the purpose of obtaining comments from the public regarding a Zone Change 

Application submitted by Marge Kushida, property owner of Serial # A229, 

NE1/4NE1/4, SEC 25, T3N, R19E, SLM, 40 AC.  The County Commissioners have 

received a recommendation from the Planning & Zoning Board to change the 

Zoning from A-20 to R-R-5.  The application and other documents can be viewed 

at the Courthouse and comments can be mailed to Daggett County at P.O. Box 

400, Manila, UT 84046 or emailed to vmckee@daggettcounty.org .  Written 

Comments must be received by Monday, November 25, 2013 by 5:00 P.M.  
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